
 

 

 

 

 

August 2025 

 

Dear Tetonia friends,  

 

Our summer is moving ahead!  I hope that this letter finds you healthy and comfortable. We 

have definitely had some good, warm days this summer!  We had a wonderful celebration in our 

park on July 26!  We were able to Celebrate America with our parade, vendor fair and fish grab! 

Thank you to everyone who helped out with this event!  We were thrilled to have Brad and Terri 

Nelson as our Grand Marshals.  

 

As we move into August, there are several things to keep in mind:  

– School will be starting on August 25. Watch for school kids walking to and from school as 

school begins.  

– There is a burn ban currently in place in Teton County.  Currently it is projected to be in place 

until the end of September.  Things are dry and hot. Let’s be careful with fire!  

– Be sure to check out our library!  It is open on Monday and Wednesday afternoons; it is also 

open on certain Saturdays.  

– Be sure to check out the Tetonia Rodeo Grounds!  There are some new and exciting things 

happening there!  

– We are trying to raise money to fund a new park sign at our Ruby Carson Park.  Let us know if 

you are willing to donate to this effort.  

 

Let me know if you would like to be a Tetonia volunteer!  We have several committees and 

groups for which we could use YOU!  Let me know your interest and your availability and I will 

find a volunteer opportunity for YOU!  

 

We have some public hearings that will be coming up with regard to our City Budget and future 

plans for the City!  Meeting agendas are posted on the City website. We hope to see you at City 

Hall for our town meetings!  

 

As our town grows, I would love to hear your thoughts on ways in which you would like to see 

Tetonia grow!  Please email me at mayor83452@cityoftetonia.com or let’s find a time that we 

can meet in person to discuss.  

 

Have an awesome end of the summer!  

 

Mayor Brent W. Schindler  
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